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Dear Sir/Madam,

 YES to a Solar Farm in Wollar!

What a breath of fresh air to hear about a plan to build a solar farm near Wollar.
Today we hear from the United Nations that the world is at risk of extinction if we don't act quickly. Which 
means we must stop coal mining in our area and welcome solar farms.

It could be of so much benefit to the village of Wollar that has been reduced to nothing because of coal mining 
nearby. Its inhabitants could return. It wouldn't have the coal mining impact of noise and dust on the 
community. A solar farm would be less obtrusive than the mines that have destroyed a vital landscape for 
wildlife and our heritage, and honestly a truly beautiful landscape.

A Solar Farm would help meet our Paris agreement target to reduce Climate Change.
I support this project with all my heart!

Kind regards,

Elisabeth Beasseur

Mudgee, NSW 2850

I have never donated money to a party
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